
 

We are now in the Caribbean dry season and a short-term drought warning should be considered for the Extreme Northern 

Bahamas. In the Bahamas, January to March will have sunny days and some days with showers. 

 

Rainfall amounts in the Bahamas from January -February- March are likely usual or less during this period. 

This period marks the transition into the 2025 Heat Season in April or May, the Wet Season in May and June, and the Atlantic Hurricane 

Season in June. An unseasonably warm Tropical North Atlantic is forecast. Air temperatures are set to become increasingly uncomfortable 

by April and May, and very likely higher, and with more humidity than usual with a strong chance for heatwaves. The risk of severe weather 

impacts from intense shower activity, including flooding, flash floods, and cascading impacts should be moderate to high by May or June. 

The dry season impacts might linger and would be exacerbated by high evapotranspiration rates, particularly in areas affected by drought. 

DISCLAIMER 
The information contained herein is provided with the understanding that The Bahamas Department of Meteorology makes no warranties, 

either expressed or implied, concerning the accuracy, completeness, reliability, or suitability of the Bulletin. 

The night-time and daytime temperatures, as well as air humidity, will likely be considerably higher than usual in most areas. The 

episode of hazardous heat stress across a wide section of the population is not expected during this period. 


